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Mr. James >J.len, Deputy Directot
Oit itie a t Tnupect.iun and Enf orcement.
Rc,$ ion 1
U. S. Iluclear Regulatory Commission

'

631 Park Avenue
Klag of fru==la. FA 19406

.

Du.a r lim:

3y leLLer dated June 20, 1979, we trassmitted to you a report
by .TJS entitled, "Concral Review of the IIcalth Physics Program at
the Three Mile Island Station, " requesting that the report be
treated as proprietary under 10CFR 2.790. We understand the Cara-
i s c.i.:n ' s initial auneuu=ent is that this doctr:icnt probably does

not fulfill the requirements for being treated as proprietary and
that w'e 2.iy either Withdraw our request for proprietary treat =ent
of the docn=ent or ask for its return to us. Tn order that the
Cc d asion =ay retain the reporr and rake use of it aloog with
0:ner =aterial2 provided during the investigations being cunduct.ed
of the UC-2 ;.ccident, we withdrew our request that the report
bc treated au proprietary.
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C. Id..

General Operations Manager
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